
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, MARCH 3, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 3 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. I LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU THIS 

MONTH! WE HEARD FROM LISTENERS IN [ Tripoli, WI ] 

So blessed by Christian radio!! From Matt and Levi's groaners (jokes) to National Christian 

Choir on Sunday pm, we are so glad to be in your listening area! We listen to WI Family 

Council, Lighten Up!, Alistair Begg and really enjoy the music blocks throughout the day! 

Please consider keeping the extra music block at 3:00 pm! The only complaint would be all 

the trumpets first thing in the morning!!! I' m hoping God's trumpets are shofars!!! Thanks for 

being so faithful in serving our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ in proclaiming His message!  

AND THESE LISTENERS WERE PAYING ATTENTION TO THE ONE QUESTION I’M LOOKING 

FOR YOU TO ANSWER AS YOU WRITE THIS MONTH. IN JANUARY, WALK IN THE WORD 

WITH JAMES MCDONALD DISCONTINED THEIR RADIO PROGRAM. OUR FIRST THOUGHT 

WAS TO FIND A REPLACEMENT PROGRAM. IN THE MEANTIME WE HAVE BEEN PLAYING 

MUSIC WHICH SOME OF YOU HAVE INDICATED YOU REALLY LIKE. SO THE QUESTION IS, 

WOULD YOU PREFER MUSIC OR ANOTHER BIBLE TEACHING PROGRAM WEEKDAY 

AFTERNOONS AT 3? 

I ALSO LIKE THAT THESE LISTENERS MENTIONED SOME OF THE OTHER PROGRAMS THEY 

ENJOY LISTENING TO. THAT IS VERY HELPFUL. KNOWING WHERE YOU’RE LISTENING TO 

US FROM IS ALSO. 

THIS YEAR, WE ARE LOOKING FOR MORE LISTENERS TO SUPPORT US MONTHLY. SPRING 

LETTER MONTH WOULD  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


